
20. PHILLIPSTOWN LEISURE CLUB – TERM 4 REPORT

The Board considered a report outlining the activities of the Phillipstown Leisure
Club which is held at the Phillipstown Community Centre in Nursery Road and
has been supported by funding from the Board’s Discretionary Fund.

The Board decided:

1. To receive the information.

2. To send a letter from the Board congratulating the Phillipstown Leisure
Club on its initiative in setting up this very successful programme.


